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Hucknall Town Centre Improvement Scheme
Traffic Management Bulletin 

From Saturday 4th June 2016, Network Rail will close Station Road Bridge. We will keep you updated with progress throughout these works.

**Please Note**
The County Council is holding a community drop-in event on Thursday, July 28 between 1pm and 5pm to give people the chance to see the latest plans in relation to the proposed changes to traffic restrictions as part of the Hucknall Town Centre Improvement Scheme.
 
The drop-in session takes place at the Annesley Road site office opposite Carlingford Road in Hucknall, from 1pm to 5pm and follows an initial consultation sent out to local residents and businesses. As part of the session, staff from Via East Midlands who are managing the Hucknall Town Centre Scheme on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council will be available to discuss the proposals and people will be able to comment on the proposed Traffic Regulation Orders prior to them being finalised and publically advertised during August.
 
Consultation documents can be viewed at: http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/have-your-say/consultations/?entryid141=590391
 
For more information about the scheme, visit Nottinghamshire County Council’s website: www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/hucknallimprovements
 
Week Commencing 25th July 2016 
Monday 25th July to Sunday 31st July 2016
Carillion/Tarmac - 2 way traffic lights on Albert St & Perlthorpe Drive junction.
Carillion/Tarmac - Working on the demolition of the old Bet Fred building next door to Peacocks on the High Street. 
Carillion/Tarmac - Titchfield Street closed at the junction of High Street, access only for businesses and a diversion via Albert Street for residents. 
Carillion/Tarmac - Baths Lane is closed to vehicles and pedestrians. A pedestrian diversion is available through the new works area on Ashgate Road to access the Tram.
Network Rail – Station Road Rail Bridge closed with 2 way traffic lights at the junction of Wigwam Lane and Papplewick Lane.

Week Commencing 1st August 2016 (Subject to Change)  
Monday 1st August to Sunday 7th August 2016
Carillion/Tarmac - 2 way traffic lights on Albert St & Perlthorpe Drive junction.
Carillion/Tarmac - Baths Lane is closed to vehicles and pedestrians. A pedestrian diversion is available through the new works area on Ashgate Road to access the Tram.
Network Rail – Station Road Rail Bridge closed with 2 way traffic lights at the junction of Wigwam Lane and Papplewick Lane.
Monday 1st August 2016 only
Carillion/Tarmac - Titchfield Street closed at the junction of High Street, access only for businesses and a diversion via Albert Street for residents. 
Tuesday 2nd August to Friday 5th August 2016
Carillion/Tarmac – The junction of Albert Street & Perlthorpe Drive is Closed.
For Albert Street & Titchfield Street use the High Street (Access Only)
For Perlthorpe Drive use Thoresby Dale only.
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